
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

WEB (Where Everyone Belongs) Orientation 
Wednesday, August 31st, 2022 
(all activities will be at 45660 Hocking Ave.) 

The week of August 22-26th you will receive an email with details about the times of 
your child's orientation (2hrs 15 minutes in length). 

A WEB leader will also be making a reminder phone call on August 29th or 30th. 

Staff and WEB leaders will be at the front of the school directing the students. 
 

The purpose of this orientation is to make the transition from elementary 
school to middle school a positive one. WEB Orientation is a key part of setting your child up 

for success at the start of the school year. Grade 8 students will be serving as 
leaders and mentors to the new Grade 6 students. Activities are designed to 

help students get excited about middle school while alleviating feelings of nervousness. 
Wear comfortable clothes and shoes 

If you have any questions, please email WEB Coordinator; 
Mr. Lightle at sean_lightle@sd33.bc.ca. 

See you on August 31st, 2022 
 


